
 
 

 
 

 
 

DATE: August 30, 2024   
 
TO:  Town of Creston  
 
FROM: Lynn Hiscoe, MSW, RSW, RCC     
 
SUBJECT: Sponsorship Request Kootenay Women in Business Summit 
 
Thank you for taking the time to hear my delegation at your August 27, 2024 Council Meeting 
regarding the Kootenay Women in Business Summit taking place on September 19-20, 2024.    
 
Further to my delegation, please accept this letter as a request for Town sponsorship of the 
event.  I would be grateful of any support you could provide ranging from $500 - $2000.   As 
you can imagine your contribution would be greatly appreciated and will go towards costs 
associated with the Summit.    
 
Sponsors will be acknowledged for their contribution via social media advertising and signage in 
the event  itself.  For more information about the event, please visit 
https://www.empoweredlives.ca/.   Should you have any questions please contact me at 1-250-
878-1634 or via email to: lhiscoe@empoweredlives.ca 
 
Best Regards,  
 
Lynn Hiscoe, MSW, RSW, RCC 
 
 

https://www.empoweredlives.ca/

